October 3, 2020

Jeff Green — GBA President

Michael Wallace — GBA Secretary/Treasurer

Hope all is well with you. As you know we held the 2020 GBA National
Benchrest Match here at WRRC last month. We gained some new GBA
members and had a good time. | have enclosed match information,
fees, and applications. If there’s anything else you need or clarified let
me know. We will start regular matches next April. There’s too much
cold, rain, and snow here to do matches in the winter months.

Regards,

Chris Wilder - WRRC Board of Directors Trustee
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